
 

 

 

 

 

We have had a productive start to the year so far in 2022.  

Here’s a look at what has been done: 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Completed Projects: 

300 Spring Trees Planted 
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Training Pruning (about 550 trees) 

  

 

What’s Next: 

350 stumps to grind in May 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



800 Ash trees to retreat       At least 1000 additional trees to prune 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

350 trees to plant this Fall 

 


